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PARENT RIGHT TO KNOW NOTICE

As a parent or guardian of a student in a Title I school, parents/guardians have the right to request information on the professional qualifications of your student’s teacher. The information must state if:

· the teacher meets State Qualifications/licensure requirements, 

· the teacher is teaching under an Emergency Teaching Certificate,

· the teacher has a baccalaureate degree, 

· the child receives services from a paraprofessional and 

· the qualifications of the paraprofessional. 

Title I schools are those schools that qualify for federal funding as a result of a high percentage of students from low-income families. To qualify as a Title I school, a school typically has around 40% or more students come from families who qualify under the United States Census’s definitions as low-income, according to the U.S. Department of Education. Title I states that it gives priority to schools that are in obvious needs of funds, low-achieving schools, and schools that demonstrate a commitment to improving their education standards and test scores. 

In addition to this letter, the Parent’s Right to Know notice is also included in the student handbook, registration materials and website.
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